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From:
Sent: 11 September 2023 21:35
To: Jenny Lee-delisle
Cc:
Subject: Re: Update: DMMO Application at Longridge Avenue.

   This email originates from outside of Brighton & Hove City Council. Please think carefully before opening 
attachments or clicking on links.   

  

Dear 
Thank you for forwarding the evidence of maps etc . I am afraid the map of 
Telscombe Tye sale 1989 is of an old fence line which you can see on other field margins on our Coombe Farm and 
on our neighbours. These are definitely not footpaths or bridlepaths .

. I possibly could find photographs of the area 
going back a long way but they will probably not have dates on .  

 
 

 
  

 

Sent from my iPad 
 
 

Address: Legal Services, Room G101, Hove Town Hall, Norton Road, Hove BN3 3BQ 
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